
WE’RE RISING UP!
Our action was a success. We got many members from the diff erent departments to come 
out and many more showed up on their day off  to support the picket line. We showed the 
hospital that we’re united and ready to stand up for what we need.

We deserve competitive wages comparable to other hospitals in Orange County. That’s the 
only way to end the chronic short staffi  ng that makes our jobs harder and harms patient 
care. Our action was covered by the OC Register — check it out at tinyurl.com/58rmyeu2.

Please join us at our next bargaining session —
Let’s keep sending the message to management 
that we’re ready to fi ght for a fair contract!

NEXT BARGAINING 
SESSION

Monday November 29 
9:30 A.M.

Join by Zoom:
us02web.zoom.us/j/82884322798

Meeting ID: 828 8432 2798

Join by Dialing: 
Phone Number: (669) 900-9128

Password: 82884322798

“We’re out here trying to get a fair contract. 
It’s all about giving our patients the care that 
they deserve and they need and unifi ed is the only 
way to get it. Hopefully West Anaheim will work 
with us, give us what we need so we can continue 
to give the best care we can to our patients, our 
community and everyone around us.” 

— Gilbert Telles, Respiratory Therapist

NUHW.org

For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer 
Isacc Ramirez Perez at (626) 391-8224 or iramirezperez@nuhw.org.

We’re on Facebook! Visit us at Facebook.com/groups/NUHWWAMC.


